
 

 
 
ITEM ARISING FROM IN CAMERA MEETING (May 26, 2016 Meeting)  
 

1. Exempt Staff Compensation (2016) Cost of Living Adjustments 

Chief Librarian Sandra Singh and Samantha Pillay, Director of Human Resources presented 
a report recommending that the Board adopt the City Council approved 2016 market 
adjustments of exempt staff. 

 

Moved by Kyla Epstein and seconded by Rhonda Sherwood 
 

THAT the Vancouver Public Library Board adopt the City of Vancouver’s Exempt 
compensation adjustments (increases) for Vancouver Public Library (VPL) 
Exempt employees; and  
 
THAT the Board release the decision from in-camera as of May 27, 2016. 

 
CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY 
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